
Congratulations 
 
Many congratulations to Eva in 8C who raised a magnificent of £740.00 by having her hair 

cut for the charity, Little Princess Trust.  Money raised supports young children who have 

lost their hair due to cancer treatments, or other clinical hair loss diseases.  As well as raising 

this substantial amount of money, Eva also donated her own hair to the charity.  More 

details can be found on this link: 

https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/sarah-king125 
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